IMPORTANT INFORMATION

DISCLAIMER

Private General Practice Services is registered with the Care Quality Commission.

Whilst Private General Practice Services has taken all reasonable steps to ensure that the information contained within these pages is accurate and up-to-date, no liability can be accepted for any error or omissions appearing in this site. 

Please ensure that if you have any doubts concerning your health, they are directed in person to a suitably qualified medical practitioner. 

Everything in our site is provided for information purposes only, and is not healthcare advice.  Professional advice from a qualified doctor should always be sought before acting or relying on any of the information, and we accept no responsibility for any loss which may arise from reliance on the information in our site, or any site to which we have provided a link. 

The pages on this site are issued in the United Kingdom, and comply with appropriate UK legislation and regulation. 

We welcome interest and enquiries from users worldwide. However, if you are accessing this site from outside the UK, please be aware that information relating to healthcare in the UK may not be applicable to you and you should consult an appropriately qualified doctor in your own country.

